February 3, 2020
Dear Gabrielle,
As a Lifshitz College’ translation student,  where I have recently completed English to Hebrew Translation Course, I was referred to ALE by Prof. Luba Charlap – Head of Textual Studies,  and am interested  to participate in ALE’s internship translation program. 

I have been working in the high-tech industry for 37 years. At first as a programmer, and later on as an Account Executive, selling software business solutions to large organizations. My professional background integrates marketing, business development and selling expertise, along with broad information technology background.

Throughout the years, and as a part time job, I performed translations works as a freelancer for students and for an American translation company - Lionbridge Translations.

I am currently working for Malam-Team Group – one of the two largest Information Technology companies in Israel.  I’m selling and representing in Israel three global software vendors, and leading business relations with them, where my responsibilities involve conversing, writing, reading and translating marketing materials.  These vendors are Information Builders/Tibco from NY (www.ibi.com), Snowflake – a UK company (www.snowflake.com), and Freshworks from India (www.freshworks.com).

 Translation is an opportunity for me to work in a realm I have always had passion for, while combining the abovementioned subject-areas I have been engaged with for years.

Higher education: Business Administration studies at Ariel University. 
Professional Courses: 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]English – Hebrew – English Translation Certification Studies - Lifshitz College (have completed first semester – English to Hebrew translation. About to begin second semester: Hebrew to English translation studies).
· Journalistic writing and New-Media – Open University;
· Programming course - John Bryce College
· Information Systems Analysis course - John Bryce College; 

Amnon Levi,
052-42-65-210
levisamnon@gmail.com
